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February 5, 1979 
COURT HOUSE 

BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21202 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of January 25, 1978. 
Unfortunately, the honorarium which you have suggested is not 
within the capability of the Brotherhood. We would be limited 
to an amount of $200.00. I in no way mean to imply that I feel 
your figure is unreasonable -- I do not. It is simply a matter 
of our own budgetary constraints. I recognize your generosity 
in offering to lecture to any auxiliary group as well, but such 
would not be the case at Har Sinai. 

Thank you for responding promptly to my letter. 

Sincerely yours, 

o ert I. H. Hammerman 
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